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Thursday 28th March 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re: Year 11 Study Leave 
 

As you are aware the exam season is fast approaching and staff and students have been working 
incredibly hard to ensure   all students reach their full potential. 

 
As stated previously, the GCSE summer exams will take place from Tuesday 7th May and run until Thursday 
20th June.  The contingency date for any exams that are rearranged is Wednesday 26th June.  The entries for 
each exam are on Edulink under the Exams app and the date and time of each exam is published there. 
Please contact our Exams Officer, Mrs Richardson (e.richardson1@coxgreen.com) if you have any 
queries or questions about any of the exam entries currently listed. 

 
We have discussed as a school what is best for students regarding study leave and we’ve decided that 
study leave will begin for all students immediately after the May half term holiday. Having the students 
in for this period of time will allow teaching staff to continue to develop specific subject skills and fill 
any knowledge gaps, which will support them in achieving the very best outcomes they can.  

 
The coming weeks are a very important period of time and can often make a real difference to a 
students’ exam performance. Please do continue to support your child over the coming weeks and 
don’t hesitate to contact their teachers if you require any advice on how best to support your child 
with their revision. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
Danny Edwards 
Headteacher 
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